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Betteridge Neil AQENDA TEM: b

From: Betieridge Neil

Sent: 17 February 2010 11:32

To: Betteridge Neil

Subject: Revised Code of Conduct CRM:00048130

————— Original Message—-—-

From: Standards for England [mailto:Enquiries@standardsforengland.gov.uk]
Sent: 11 February 2010 17:02

To: McCaskie Andrea

Subject: Revised Code of Conduct CRM:00048130

Dear Colleagues

We write to inform you that a new Code of Conduct for Members will not be laid during this Parliamentary
session. Communities and Local Government have notified us that the Government is concentrating on
financial instruments and so there will not be be Parliamentary time available for the Code.

In practice this means that a new Code will not now be laid until after a general election.

We are aware that many of you have been eagerly awaiting a new Code and so we wanted to inform you
of this latest development.

Yours sincerely

Tim Leslie
Director of Regulation
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